
EDC opening VHR meeting early
to gather input
El Dorado County’s Feb. 1 meeting on vacation home rentals is
now starting at 5:30pm.

The 30-minute change before the Board of Supervisors convene
will be an opportunity for people to use colored dots to
signify  what  they  believe  are  the  benefits  and  problems
associated with VHRs. Plus, there will be comment areas.

According to county spokeswoman Carla Hass, the dots will give
supervisors an indication of what people are thinking before
they hear from them.

The  public  will  also  have  the  opportunity  to  address  the
electeds about the issue.

The actual board meeting starts at 6pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.
VHRs is the only item on the agenda.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/edc-opening-vhr-meeting-early-gather-input/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/edc-opening-vhr-meeting-early-gather-input/

